
WEBINAR RECORDING: DEVELOPING
DOWNTOWN SAN JOSE



Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Developing Downtown San Jose webinar on August 20,
2020 with our notable panelists Erik Hayden, Ted McMahon, Matthew Lituchy, and Sean Cottle.

Please click below to watch the recording and please find a copy of the presentation slides here.

We hope you enjoyed the presentation. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 
webinars@hogefenton.com if you have any inquires.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/erikhayden/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ted-mcmahon-b9b303/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/matthew-lituchy-68bab271/
https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/sean-a-cottle/
https://hogefenton.sharefile.com/d-s6ac7b92b2274e4bb
mailto:webinars@hogefenton.com


Feel free to visit our Reopening California Resources page for additional support.
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